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Information Letter no. 11-2012 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to the upcoming European U-23 Championships in Bratislava we put your attention to the 
following link which shows you the invitation of the Slovak Fencing Federation for this event. 
 
http://service.eurofencing.info/documents/ilh/dbq/xqk/Invitation_EFC_U23_Championships_Bratislava_2012.pdf 
 
All other issues will be mentioned in a prepared information paper as usual for all delegations early 
next week. The mentioned schedule in the invitation allows now all federations to start planning their 
trips to Bratislava. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 
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